
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Ms Allen 
 
Consultation from The Planning Inspectorate for an application by Highways 
England for an Order Granting Development Consent for the A47 Wansford to 
Sutton scheme  
 
Further to your letter dated 7th July 2021, I can confirm, on behalf of Fenland District 
Council, that it is considered that Applicant has complied, in respect of the above 
application, with its duty to consult in respect of the scheme highlighted; as evidenced in 
the Submitted Consultation Report (reference: TR010039/APP/5.1). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Alison Hoffman  SB 

Senior Development Officer 
 
 
Data Protection Act 1998 
To provide you with our services we will need to record personal information, such as your name and 
address.  This information will be kept securely and only accessed by approved staff. We will not share your 
information with anyone else without first telling you. If you would like more details about how we protect 
personal information then please contact our Data Protection Officer. 
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